
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

 

MEMORIAL DONATIONS 
 

In Loving Memory of our Dear Fathers,  
Basil Briggs & Clyde Budden and, Brother, Allan Budden, 

from Byron & Cheryl Briggs and Family 
 

In Loving Memory of our Father, Walter Tucker, from 
daughters, Linda Facey & Marilyn Pardy, and Families 

 

In Loving Memory of my Dear Father, Harold Burt, 
from David & Joan Burt 

 

In Loving Memory of my dear Mother, Cora Burt, 
Forever Loved, from David & Joan Burt 

 

In Memory of Ron & Millie Mouland, 
from Wayne Mouland 

 
 
 

No Scents Makes Good Sense! A friendly reminder that members of our 
congregation are sensitive to scented products. Reactions can vary from 
not being able to breathe to severe headaches. Thank you for helping. 
 

Announcements: If you wish to have an announcement included in the 
bulletin, please have it into the office by Wednesday at 5:00 pm.  
 

There will be a Church Council meeting June 18, 7:30-9:30pm. 
  

Ushering Team Schedule 2018-2019 is now on our website. For a hard 
copy, please contact the church office at 722-3023. 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Special guests, 40-Member Toronto Children’s 
Chorus, will be leading our music in worship on JULY 1! They only have 30 
minutes after the service before their next rehearsal, so let’s provide them 
with a light lunch – sandwiches, veggie/fruit trays & juice. Please contact 
the church office at 733-3023 if you are able to help out. Thank you  
 

SUMMER SUNDAYS: For the period of July 20 to September 2, 2018, 
Rev. Miriam Bowlby will be away from the church on either national council 
business or leave. We will have replacement Ministers during this period, 
but there will be a number of Sundays when we do not have a Minister. 
This is in consideration of our current financial situation. This is an 
opportunity for congregation members to lead the Congregation in worship 
and offer their different gifts of lay leadership. Assistance will be provided in 
preparing for the service by the Council. If you are interested in leading 
Sunday Service, please contact Paula Reynolds, Chair of Worship, at 
pt2reynolds@gmail.com.  
 

mailto:pt2reynolds@gmail.com


A huge thank you to Rev. Miriam, the choir, the council, the UCW and 
the entire congregation for going over and above on Sunday with our 
baby shower. It was totally unnecessary and truly remarkable - we could 
not be more grateful. We spent over an hour going through all the cards 
and gifts, reading through most of the shorter children’s books as we went. 
Your kind words and thoughtful gifts are so meaningful to us and will soon 
be so meaningful to our son. From the bottom of our hearts, we thank you.  
Evan and Tiffany 
 

Dates for this year’s Memorial Services: 
 

Mount Pleasant Cemetery, 
Hamilton Avenue Extension 
Monday, July 2, 2018, at 7 PM 
 

General Protestant Cemetery, 
Topsail Road 
Monday, July 16, 2018, at 7 PM 

In the event of inclement weather, services will move to 7 PM the next day. 
 

Affordable housing for seniors: Cochrane Centre is now accepting 
applications for one bedroom unfurnished apartments. To qualify, you must 
be earning $32,500/year or less and be 60 years of age or over. For more 
details, please call 754-2532 or email info@cochranecentre.ca.  
  

NATIONAL INDIGENOUS PEOPLES DAY events are open to all. Some of 
them require registration and may have a limited number of spaces. For 
more information, visit their Facebook page, or contact info@sjnfc.com. 
 

JUNE 18, 10:00 am–11:00 am, Cultural Humility, 42 Bannerman Street 
JUNE 18, 6:00 pm–8:00 pm, Inuktitut Bingo/Inuit Drumming, 716 Water St 
JUNE 19, 3:00 pm–6:00 pm, All Ages Powow Dance, Arts & Culture Centre 
JUNE 19, 7:30 pm–9:30 pm, 18+ Powow Dance, Arts & Culture Centre  
JUNE 20, 6:00 pm–7:30 pm, Powwow Protocol, 716 Water Street 
JUNE 21, 6:00 pm–7:30 pm, Sunrise Ceremony, Bannerman Park 
JUNE 21, 4:30 pm–7:30 pm, NIPD Celebrations, Techniplex 
 

Check out the exciting array of choral concerts in PODIUM on the EDGE: 
Singing From Sea to Sea to Sea - a national choral conference and 
festival being held right here in St. John's. Concerts daily from June 29 to 
July 3. See www.podiumconfernce.ca for all details and schedules. 
 

Gower Street United Church is seeking a Pastoral Care Coordinator 
(part-time, 12 hours a week). More details available at CSUC office, 722-
3023 or info@cochranestreetuc.com. If interested in this position, please 
contact Lorne LeDrew at lorneledrew@hotmail.com or Rev. Marion Davis 
at mariondavis683@gmail.com. 
 

Home Again Furniture Bank is a non-profit organization providing gently-
used furniture and household items to individuals and families in need. 
They work through a referral system of local agencies to ensure that 
everyone can make their house a home. Maureen Lymburner would be 
happy to share information about what they do and answer any questions 
that might arise. She may be reached at (709) 325-4040 or 
maureenlymburner@homeagainfb.com. Your support is much appreciated! 
 

http://www.podiumconfernce.ca/
mailto:info@cochranestreetuc.com
mailto:lorneledrew@hotmail.com
mailto:mariondavis683@gmail.com
mailto:maureenlymburner@homeagainfb.com


The Mount Pearl Seniors Independence Group will hold their monthly 
"Caregivers Education and Support Program" June 19, 1:30-3:00pm, & 
July 17, 1:30-3:00pm, at Park Place Community Centre in Mount Pearl. If 
you are a primary caregiver, caring for a loved one at home, and would like 
to attend, please call 748-6485 to register. 
 

Alzheimer Society Lunch & Learn Webinar June 26, 12:30-1:30PM: Our 
aim is to share information on the First Link program, including how to 
become a referring partner. This presentation is free and open to the 
public. If interested, please send your name, email and profession/position 
title to firstlink@alzheimernl.ca or call us at (709) 576-0608. 
  

St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation is having a Surf or Turf Dinner 
and Show June 28 in support of the residents of St. Patrick’s Mercy 
Home. Join us on at the Columbus Hall, 49 St. Claire Ave. Tickets $50 (tax-
in). Call 752-8745 for tickets or information. 
 

The GO Project Youth Mission Experience July 8-13: During the 
program, participants and staff sleep at the host church (Cowan Heights 
United), cook and eat together, engage in the community around them, and 
discern how they are being called into action in their own lives and 
communities through discernment workshops. For more information, 
contact Rebeccapike@warp.nfld.net, 764-3740 or www.thegoproject.ca. 
 
 

BURRY HEIGHTS DAY September 15: A day of fun, food, friendship,  
and song. Noon - 1:00pm lunch $5; 1:00 - 4:30pm sale of goods, silent 
auction, live entertainment; 5:00pm Dinner Theatre $20 (stuffed chicken 
breast with all the trimmings); 6:00pm entertainment by our youth and 
camp fire. Tickets are available in advance until September 1. Email: 
burryheightsday@gmail.com Tel: 709-754-8824.  
 
 

 
 

NOTES FROM THE ARCHIVES 
 

For the next several weeks I will be sharing some information 
about some of the men listed on our Honour Rolls. 
 

Last week I noted that Stoker 2nd Class William Thomas Newell 
died when the HMS Penzance was torpedoed off the coast of 
Iceland on August 24, 1940. Also serving on that ship and who 
died on the same day was Stoker 1st Class Claude Maxwell 
Percy, Service Number P/KX 98862. 
 

He was the son of Azariah and Tamar Percy, of St. John's and 
was 20 years old at the time of his death. He is remembered at 
the Portsmouth Naval Memorial, Hampshire, United Kingdom. 
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Welcome to 
Cochrane Street United Church 

 

USHERING TEAM FOR JUNE 
 

Jalna McMaster, Sig Lenser, Cecil Pelley 
Fraser Ellis, Jo-Ann Kelly, David Molyneux 

 
THIS WEEK AT COCHRANE STREET  

JUNE 18 – JUNE 24 
 
Monday:   7:30 PM Council Meeting Bannerman Entrance 
Tuesday:   6:30 PM Choir Practice Bannerman Street Entrance 
Sunday: 10:00 AM Choir Practice  
Sunday: 11:00 AM Worship at Cochrane Street United Church 

 
OFFICE 

Office Hours:   Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays 
10:30 am – 1:30 pm 

Email: info@cochranestreetuc.com 
Phone: 709-722-3023 

Website: www.cochranestreetuc.com 
 

Cochrane Centre Contact information for bookings 
709-754-2532 or info@cochranecentre.ca 

 
CONTACT REV. MIRIAM 

 

Have a question or need to make an appointment? 
You can reach Rev. Miriam in the following ways: 

Email: revmiriam@cochranestreetuc.com or Cell: 709-728-8410 
 

Like us on Facebook or Follow us on Twitter! 
www.facebook.com/Cochranestreetuc and @CochraneStreet 

Whether you are here for the first time or this is 

your church home – welcome to our community of 

faith. Following worship there is a time of 

fellowship.  

 

mailto:info@cochranestreetuc.com
http://www.cochranestreetuc.com/

